
ELDERLY TAX RELIEF COMMITTEE 

 

MINUTES 

 

August 25, 2009 

 

 

 

Present: Chuck Cunningham, Joe Dolan, Joe Equale, Jerry Holdridge, Cathy Pierce, Toni 

Wiseman, Judy Zucker    

 

Also present:  David Lisowski, Warren Serenbetz  

 

     Judy Zucker opened the meeting at 4:05 p.m.  

 

     The August 18th minutes were unanimously approved. 

 

     The committee edited a draft of its “letter to the editors” urging public input at the September 

10
th

 Elderly Tax Relief Forum.   

 

      The committee continued its review of elderly tax relief programs by examining the 

Simsbury, South Windsor, Trumbull, West Hartford and Woodbridge ordinances. 

 

      The meeting adjourned at 6:10 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

Judy Zucker 

 

 

 


